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President’s Corner





ONE month to show time – how many tick-�ets have you sold?  I hope you’re telling �your family and friends about the show.  


I’m sure many of you who have not been through a June Show may feel a little overwhelmed right now but as Roger has pointed out, we’re doing well — we still have work to do — but we’ll be ready.  It’s going to be a great show and we’d love to have a big audience.  See Barbara Keefer to purchase tickets.


It’s the time of year when I need to thank those who have helped make the year successful.  However, when I do this I always forget someone, so let’s just say that MANY people have gone the extra mile and your contributions have not gone unnoticed.  Candy sales, flower sales, car wash — thanks to everyone who did their part with these important fund raising activities.


The annual yard sale is June 23rd so please be preparing for that (now’s the time to clean out the garage, attic, etc.).  We will need your contribution of items as well as your time that day.  That’s also the day we move the set into T.C. Williams and we’ll need some folks to help with that also.  Sign up sheets will circulate next week.


As show time gets closer people get excited and tense and sometimes emotions are raw.  Let’s remember that we’re all volunteers and that we’re doing this for FUN!!  Keep singin’ and swingin’ AND smilin’ and enjoy this time.  It will be over before you know it and then you’ll be looking forward to next year.





— Sandy




















COSTUMES:  Everyone should have their costume items now.  On Friday, June 8, (during rehearsal at the Durant Center) we’ll do a final check to be sure everyone has the items they need.  (Colorful shirt, Guys and Dolls stuff, cowboy hats, bandanas, Les Miz items.)  If you didn’t get checked off on May 11, you MUST bring your costume items to the Durant Center.  See Lorie Levine if you have questions.





For the finale, (Steppin’ Out Medley) we will revisit some of the songs and costumes from the show as a way to feature everyone in a curtain call.  Here’s the breakdown:


MEN -- Will stand in center section of risers and wear  turtleneck, black pants, suit jacket, tie (Guys & Dolls).


WOMEN/CHORUS B -- All will stand on risers at stage left and wear Black turtleneck, black pants, colorful vest (Rhythm of Life). 


WOMEN/CHORUS A -- All will stand on risers at stage right and wear Black turtleneck black pants, gold lapels (Jazz Hot!).  





VOLUNTEERS:  We need friends and family members to help backstage and in the lobby during our performances.  If you know someone who’d like to operate a spotlight or help with costumes and props, please talk to Eva Malecki.  Sign-up sheets will be circulated in June.  The Single Volunteers of D.C. will again assist us, but we need others to lend a hand — especially backstage.





TICKETS!!!


Show flyers were sent to people on our mailing list last week.  Please follow up with family and friends to assure they buy tickets to the show.  We don’t want to perform to empty seats!!!











